
Welcome to Little Explorers! 
We are so pleased with how well all the children have settled in 

to their first week at Little Explorers. They have been super stars! 

PE 

The children will be taking part in PE activities 

on Tuesday mornings. If possible please provide 

your child with a pair of black 

pumps for this. These can be left 

in their box in the classroom.  

Outdoor Play 

We love to spend time outdoors each day. In 

the hot weather please try to send your child 

with a hat and either put sun cream on them 

before school or send some in with them. As 

the weather gets colder please ensure they 

have warm coats. If they 

have all-in-one rain suits 

these would also be use-

ful on wet days.  

           Wellies 

We will be visiting our Forest 

School area and taking part in 

outdoor activities in all weathers. Please 

provide your child with a pair of wellies 

which can be kept in school.  

Water Bottles 

Please send a water bottle to 

school with your child each day.  

Snacks 

Children will be provided with 

some toast each morning at 

snack time. In the afternoon there will be 

a selection of fruit available for them.  

Encouraging Independence 

We would like to encourage the children to  

develop their independence, for example 

sorting their belongings in the mornings and 

being able to put their own coat on. They will 

also have little monitors jobs such as giving out 

the toast or water bottles during the day.  

Please try to name your child’s belongings as 

this will also help them to identify their own 

belongings and be more independent.  

Seesaw 

All children will soon bring home details 

of how to access ‘Seesaw’. We will use 

this to share photographs of things that 

your child does during their 

time in preschool. 

We are looking forward to an exciting year ahead, and to seeing all the children 

learn and grow!      Mrs Kamel, Mrs Mellor and Mrs Gielty 

Teachers 

Mrs Kamel will lead the class each day. 

Mrs Mellor will be supporting her, with 

the exception of Wednesdays when Mrs 

Gielty will be supporting in the classroom.  


